
  Public Calendar

June 2025

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 11:00am
Worship God in spirit and
truth according to the
pattern established in the
inspired Word.

Sunday Afternoon
Class
5:00pm - 6:00pm

2 3

Weekly Prayer Night
7:30pm - 8:30pm

4

Wednesday Bible
Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Class-based Bible study
and congregation
worship

5 6 7

8

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 11:00am
Worship God in spirit and
truth according to the
pattern established in the
inspired Word.

Sunday Afternoon
Class
5:00pm - 6:00pm

9 10

Weekly Prayer Night
7:30pm - 8:30pm

11

Wednesday Bible
Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Class-based Bible study
and congregation
worship

12 13 14

Men's Breakfast
Devotional
8:00am - 9:00am
Breakfast devotional for
men of all ages

15

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 11:00am
Worship God in spirit and
truth according to the

16 17

Weekly Prayer Night
7:30pm - 8:30pm

18

Wednesday Bible
Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Class-based Bible study
and congregation

19 20 21
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pattern established in the
inspired Word.

Sunday Afternoon
Class
5:00pm - 6:00pm

worship

22

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 11:00am
Worship God in spirit and
truth according to the
pattern established in the
inspired Word.

Sunday Afternoon
Class
5:00pm - 6:00pm

23

Vacation Bible School
(VBS)
Theme: The Great
Escape - Stories from
Exodus

24

Weekly Prayer Night
7:30pm - 8:30pm

Vacation Bible School
(VBS)
Theme: The Great
Escape - Stories from
Exodus

25

Wednesday Bible
Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Class-based Bible study
and congregation
worship

Vacation Bible School
(VBS)
Theme: The Great
Escape - Stories from
Exodus

Teen Weekend 2025
with Josh Collier

26

Vacation Bible School
(VBS)
Theme: The Great
Escape - Stories from
Exodus

Teen Weekend 2025
with Josh Collier

27

Teen Weekend 2025
with Josh Collier

28

29

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 11:00am
Worship God in spirit and
truth according to the
pattern established in the
inspired Word.

Sunday Afternoon
Class
5:00pm - 6:00pm

30

Category Key
Bible Study

Page 2 of 3



Leadership Event
Special Meetings
Worship Assemblies
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